Harris, Lyn Pearen, Gwen Black,

Lorraine Clarke, and Anna Fox

Council Briefs

The regular meeting of the Terrace Bay Council was held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, February 12. Present were A/Reeve W. Houston, Councillors: Joubert, M. King, and J. St. Amand,,and staff: D. Fulton and L. Mitchell.

A gift was presented to the first baby born at McCausland Hospital to Terrace Bay residents-Sarah Marie Glad, daughter of Daniel and Catherine.

A new auger will be purchased for the Public Works Department snow blower from Marmac Limited of Toronto at an estimated cost of \$9,500.00.

The terms and conditions of Municipal Economic Development Agency (MEDA) Grant will be accepted.

The Corporation of the Township of Terrace Bay will join Northcare at a fee of \$100.00.

All members of the Council,

Acting Medical Health Officer

Mrs. Marlene Besignano, Chairman of the Board of Health, is pleased to announce that Dr. Otto Salonen has been appointed acting Medical Officer of Health. Dr. Salonen will commence these duties as of March 11th, 1990. Dr. Salonen has served in this role for the Thunder Bay District Health Unit during a prior period of time when the position of Medical Officer of Health position was vacant.

The Board of Health is currently advertising to fill the postion on a full time basis, and is being assisted by the Ministry of Health in this endeavor.

Medical Officers of Health from the neighboring Algoma and Northwestern Health Units, and Ministry of Health consultants, are available to the Thunder Bay District Health Unit in emergency situations.

the Clerk-Treasurer Administer and the Deputy Clerk-Treasurer will be authorized to attend the Thunder Bay District Municipal League 1990 Annual Convention in Thunder Bay, March 1-3 at the expense of the municipality.

The Council will donate \$50.00 to St. John's Ambulance.

Council will support the proposed CMHC Rural and Native Housing Program.

By-Law No. 4-90 being a By-Law to amend By-Law No. 7-86 was finally passed this 12th day of February.

By-Law No. 4-90, authorizing the municipality to enter into a contract for the development, operation and maintenance of O.M.P.P.A.C. passed this 12th day of February.

Reeve Jim Ziegler and Police Chief Don Kidder will attend the MPA Joint Meeting in Sault Ste. Marie, February 23, zt the expense of the municipality.

Fitness instructors: Gay

Happy

64th

Birthday

AAALVIN!

From loving wife

Eva

Children:

Tex

Penny

Alvin Jr.

Bonita

Benita

Richard

Deborah

Randolph

Heather

and 23 grandchildren

6 great grandchildren

Aguasabon



ANNUAL MEETING

Wednesday, February 21, 1990 7:30 p.m.

Conference Room Terrace Bay Recreation Centre Terrace Bay, Ontario

Barb Crooks

will attend Fitness Ontario Leadership Program Musicand Dance Workshop in Marathon, Ont. on Feb. 10th and 11th at the expense of the municipality. A new light bar for the police

vehicle will be ordered at an estimated cost of \$1,400.00.

A direct dial pager will be purchased at a cost of \$450.00 for the use of the Reeve and Council.

Roland Crevier has resigned from the Planning Advisory Committee.

Council accepted the recommendation of the Planning Advisory Committee dated February 8, 1990 regarding Costa's Food Market and proceed with the passage of a By-law to stop up, close and sell the affected portion of Selkirk Avenue. All costs of such are to be incurred by Costa's Foods.

Air Supply in Thunder Bay

The New 1230 CJLB Radio and the Thunder Bay Community Auditorium proudly present: "An Intimate Evening with Air Supply", Thursday, March 8, at 8:00 p.m.

Russel Hitchcock and Graham Russel are Air Supply. Their trademark sound is recognized aroun the world for its lush harmaonies, pure stylish vocals, and emotional heart.

It comes as no surprise that air supply has been cited by Billboard Magazine as one of the most sucessful bands of the 8o's. They've managed to notch up eight top five singles, one gold album, and four multi-platinum albums, including their quadruple platinum "Air Supply's Greatest

With international Hits." favourites like, "All Out of Love," "Every Woman in the World," "The One That You Love", "Even the Night's are Better," and "Making Love Out of Nothing at All." It's no wonder that they have played every corner of the globe, selling out arena's from Sydney to London, from Tokyo to Los Angeles.

Don't miss International Recording Artists Air Supply-Thursday, March 8 at 8:00 p.m. Tickets are on sale now at the auditorium box office. If you have any questions about this performance or any upcoming event, call the Auditorium Box Office at 343-2300 or the Auditorim Hotline - 345-4507.

Chamber of Commerce

GUEST SPEAKERS

Lynn McCreadie

Election of 1990 - 1991 Executive





THE LAKE SUPERIOR BOARD OF EDUCATION PARENTS!

It's Registration Time FOR JUNIOR & SENIOR KINDERGARTEN

The week of February 26 to March 2 each day from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

... Visit TERRACE BAY or SCHREIBER PUBLIC SCHOOLS during that week ... Bring your child's birth or Baptismal certificate for proof of age ... If you are unable to visit the school, please call -Telephone registrations will be accepted

Who is eligible to attend Kindergarten?

JK: Children born in 1986 * SK: Children born in 1985

* Children currently attending JK classes are not required to register for SK. Parent meetings and classroom visitations will be arranged by each school during the month of May.

For further information, please contact your local public school:

Terrace Bay Public School, Mr. D. Davey, Principal 825-3253 Schreiber Public School, Mrs. G. Conrad Davey, Principal 824-2082

P. Richardson Chairman

D.I. McQuarrie Director of Education



"THE ACCENT IS ON SERVICE"